This letter contains important information. If you do not understand it, please have it translated or interpreted. Thank you.

Cette lettre contient des informations importantes. Si vous ne la comprenez pas, faites la traduire, s'il vous plait. Merci.

Warsidehan aad ayuu muhlim u yahay, hadii aad fahmi waydo turjubaan la raadso. Aad ayaad u Mahadsantahay.

علىمعلوماتمهمةجدا تخص مسيرة تعليم اولادكم. يمكنكم الاتصال بالمدرسة لغرض مساعدتكم في ترجمتها لكم ولكم منا جزيل

September, 2016

Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

Several of our students and staff have an ALLERGY TO SCENTS and products that contain scents like shampoo, perfumes and deodorant. Even tiny amounts of the scent left on desks, books, computer keyboards, door handles, etc. can pose a serious risk to these children and staff members. Exposure to even small amounts of these products can lead to vomiting, migraines, and nosebleeds, and respiratory distress.

Please refrain from wearing strong scents to school. Check labels and if it says "perfume", please do not use these products.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Ms M. Conroy Principal